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It’s The AAF Exchange — your source for clear, data-driven insight into today’s economic and domestic policy 
issues.

In our latest episode, AAF President Douglas Holtz-Eakin discusses whether a COVID-19 relief package is 
likely to be passed by the end of the year. He also explains the proposed legislation to end surprise medical 
billing and looks back at the pandemic’s economic effects before taking a rapid-fire survey of 2021’s policy 
landscape.

AAF products mentioned in today’s podcast:

Holtz-Eakin wrote about the recent legislation to end surprise medical bills in the Daily Dish “Ending 
Surprise Medical Bills.” Subscribe to the Daily Dish morning newsletter here. Read the in-depth analysis 
on this issue by AAF’s Director of Health Care Policy Christopher Holt here.

Whether you’re working from home or taking a walk, The AAF Exchange will keep you up to speed on today’s 
most pressing policy issues.

Subscribe on iTunes or Soundcloud, or listen here.
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